From: Powe, Sabrina R. [mailto:Sabrina.Powe@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 2:01 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Commander Christopher Kennedy Travel

Good Afternoon Sir,

Commander Kennedy has returned from San Diego, Ca in which he aided in a presentation with the University of Chicago  at the IACP.    The Conference was from 15 Oct -18 Oct 16   If there is anything else needed please let me know. The University of Chicago paid for the Hotel, Airfare and conference registration

Thank You

Sabrina Powe

Gang Investigation Division

